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Question No:  171 

Hearing:  Budget Estimates 
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Program:  Australian Antarctic Division (AAD) 

Topic:   Icebreaker – Preliminary design 

Hansard Page:   

Question Date:  05 June 2017 

Question Type:  Written 

Senator Xenophon asked: 

Has a preliminary design review been conducted? 

Answer: 

The term ‘preliminary design review’ is not used in the contract. 

The contract requires the contractor to conduct and complete five design reviews: 

Requirements Review, Functional Design Review No.1, Detailed Design Review No.1, 

Functional Design Review No.2 and Detailed Design Review No.2. 

The contractor has conducted and successfully completed the Requirements Review, 

Functional Design Review No.1 and Detailed Design Review No.1. 

The contractor is currently conducting Functional Design Review No.2 and Design Review 

No.2 is planned to occur later in 2017. 

 


